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I oppose HB 2995.  Time to move forward.  We have too many mouths to feed and 

need to spend the tax dollars for 'all the citizens' of Oregon, rather than single out the 

few.   

 

We have no slaves in Oregon, that is, unless you count all the disenfranchised 

citizens East of the I-5 corridor! 


